Down Syndrome - Membership

Membership of the IASSID/ Down Syndrome International SIRG on DS is open to members of
either IASSID or DSi who have an interest in research in Down syndrome.

To become a member, select the DS SIRG box when you join or renew membership to IASSID.
If you are a member of DSi, please send an email to the SIRG secretary
(Rhonda.Faragher@acu.edu.au) to be added to the email list.




